
 9th October 2020     #3 

                   @fibparkacademy 

Pride – Passion – Positivity       

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

                            

 

     

 

 

 

 

 

 

What’s happening at FPA?  

Please add us on twitter to find out more! 

If you haven’t already, please download the Marvellous Me App as we will continue to 
use this to communicate with parents. 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
This week we sent a letter home explaining that we are moving to an online booking system for parents evening.  
You will receive a text message to ‘book’ your 5-minute slot, then closer to the date you will receive a ‘follow-up’ 
text with the link for the Zoom meeting.  
 
Next week year groups across school will be celebrating the outcomes of our Academy Trust Challenge pack; 
History in the Making.  Unfortunately, due to Covid-19 restrictions, we will be unable to invite parents into school. 

Have a lovely weekend! 

Miss S. Reynolds 
Acting Head of School 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

REMINDERS 
Please remember to keep your distance when you are on site.   
Where a face mask if you wish to protect yourself and others. 

 
Communication:  If there is an issue/question, please ensure that you follow our communication policy 
and make an appointment to see/speak your child’s class teacher in the first instance. If you’re not 
satisfied, please ask to speak to the Year Leader, then a member of SLT. 
 
 

Dates for your diary 

21st October – Parent Consultations (via ZOOM) 

22nd October – NHS Flu Nasal Spray offered (Rec – Year 6) 

23rd October – Break up for half-term 

2nd November – Training day (school closed) 

3rd November – Children return to school  

4th & 5th November – Virtual Open Events offered for prospective Nursery and 

Reception parents (4pm & 5:30pm) 

6th November – Year 1 Hook 

10th November – Year 5 Hook 

13th November – Year 6 Hook 

16th November – Year 4 Hook  

18th December – Break up for the end of term @ 12 O’ Clock  

 

 

Online Safety 

Do you know how to set 

parent controls on Internet 

devices? 

 Have you seen our new website? 
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What have we been up to?  Remember to follow us on Twitter! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Fibbersley Stars from last week 

Well done to … 

RG  2B Noah & Lily-Mae 3L Evie Mae & Rhys 5S Sai & Gurmandip 

RH  2I Daniel & Macey-Jai 4D Ekham & Karys 5X Shona 

R1A  2S Kaiden & Ustat 4G Trent & Christiana 6H Mia & Lily  

1B Hope & Blaise 3D Poppy 4S Lea-J & Igor 6Z Angelina & Connor 

1W Cody Jay & Ruby Roo 3H Jacob G 5B Logan & Sophia   

Remote learning and COVID-19 

If your child is sent home with COVID symptoms or you choose to keep them at home due to COVID symptoms – a 

generic Year group work pack is available for collection from the school office. 

If we are advised by public health to isolate a bubble/year group, we ask that you have the Marvellous App, Zoom, 

My Maths and access the Oak National Academy.   


